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With warmer weather arriving, Road Crews resumed work on the Mastermind Sign Inventory. 
This program started in February 2021 and provides a road sign, guardrail, and culvert inventory 

with GPS tracking throughout Clearcreek Township. With this inventory, all road signs are mile 
marked and classified by size, reflectivity, type of post, and facing direction. The program shows 

everything on the map as it is placed. The crew is on track to logging all signs by the end of May. After finishing the sign 
inventory, Road Crews will begin logging culverts and guardrails.

In preparation for spring and summer roadwork, crews removed the snowplows from the trucks and moved the plows to 
the water tower for storage. With the snowplows in storage, crews can now focus on servicing the tractors to prepare for 
spring mowing.

During March, Road Crews completed three ditches that caused flooding issues during heavy rain. Located on South 
Bunnell Hill Road, West Peking Road, and Factory Road, crews completed these culverts using the track hoe to facilitate 
the process.
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